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From: Dean Francois <savethestrand@yahoo.com>

To: cityclerk@longbeach.gov

Date: 09/28/2010 11:38 AM

Subject: appeal hearing 9/28 for the EIR on the Desmond bridge development

cityclerk@longbeach.gov
subj: appeal hearing 9/28 for the EIR on the Desmond bridge development

Please forward this cn to 21l council members in advance of this meeting and
make a part of the official reccrd.

to: mayor and city council

T am disappointed that the eir has been certified by the harbor commission
without bicvcle and pedestrian access. Bike lanes are what is needed to gain
access to San Pedro and encourage the alternate forms of transportation that
we all need.

OQur organization represents many residents of long beach that want to promote
more cycling uses.

Please keep me informed of your ideas and certainly please do not deny this
appeal and send this project back for revisions.

Thank you

Dean Francois

president

Friends of the South Bay Bicycle Path
www.SaveTheStrand.info

tele: 1-310-318-3326

cell: 1-310-938-2151

http://www.dailybreeze. com/news/ci 15262832



